
Index to the Administrative Record 

1. Hawaii Department of Health Preliminary Assessment for EPA, February 1, 1994 
2. EPA Factory Street Lead Site Assessment Report, September 30, 1995 
3. Hawaii Department of Health Site Inspection, April 23, 1996 
4. Superfund Lead-Contaminated Residential Sites Handbook, OSWER 9285.7-50, August 2003 
5. Letter Requesting and Approving Discontinued Maintenance of Factory Street, from the City and 

County of Honolulu to the Hawaii Department of Transportation, August 2017 
6. Hawaii Department of Health Release Notification, September 26, 2017 
7. Hawaii Department of Health Environmental Hazard Evaluation/Environmental Hazard 

Management Plan, February 2018 
8. Letter from the Hawaii Department of Health to Factory Street Residents and Owners Regarding 

Emergency Patchwork and Road Maintenance, March 12, 2018 
9. City and County of Honolulu Board of Water Supply Water Meter and Valve Boxes Soil 

Assessment and Removal Report, March 2018 
10. Letter from the Hawaii Department of Health to the Hawaii Department of Transportation 

Requesting for Directing Ownership of Factory Street, June 13, 2018 
11. Letter from Goodsill, Anderson, Quinn & Stifel LLP to Hawaii Department of Health Regarding 

Ownership of Factory Street, August 27, 2018 
12. Goodsill, Anderson, Quinn & Stifel LLP Site Investigation Report, September 2018 
13. ATSDR ToxFAQ, Lead, May 2019 
14. Email from Erwin Kawata on Board of Water Supply Factory Street Investigation, May 17, 2019 
15. Email from Kelly Hoffman at Hawaii Department of Health on Elevated Blood Lead Levels near 

the Site, May 29, 2019 
16. Email from Iris van der Zander at Hawaii Department of Health on ARARs, June 5, 2019 
17. Hawaii Department of Health Request for Federal Action, June 10, 2019 
18. Email from Iris van der Zander at Hawaii Department of Health on the Source of Lead 

Contamination at the Site, June 24, 2019 
19. Factory Street Lead Site Action Memorandum, June 2019 


